
October 23rd -27th  

What We Are Learning Books 

Reminders Activity of the Week 

We will continue our exploration of  BUILDINGS.  

This week’s focus questions are, “What are buildings 

made of and what makes them strong?” We 

will focus on items located in our block center and 

arts and crafts center this week to create different 

buildings. We will determine which one of our own 

strong and sturdy buildings will stand using different 
materials.  

Please print out photos of your family (extended family too!) and decorate our 
leaf that was given to you in school. We will hang these on our family tree in the 

school hallway. This project will be due on Wednesday, November 1st. 

Parent Engagement 

The Pot That  
Juan Built 
By Nancy  

Andrews-Goebel 

Keep  
Counting  

Cuenta,  
Cuenta 

Monday, October 30th  will be our class 

Halloween Party with costumes. Please dress 

your child in an easy outfit for bathroom time.  

3K Halloween Parade in  

SCHOOLYARD at 2:00pm 

Tuesday, October 31st there is NO SCHOOL! 
PLEASE SEND IN ALL UPDATED HEALTH AND 

IMMUNIZATION  FORMS. ALL STUDENTS MUST HAVE 

FLU SHOT BY DEC. 31. 

Please take a picture of your child in front of your 

house or apartment building. You may email me  or 

print out the photo. We will be doing an activity 

using that photo, please make sure doors and 
windows are visible in the photo. 

DUE: 10/23/23 

We will 

create a 

house or 

building out 

of 

toothpicks 

and 
marshmallows. 


